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Tel: 01702 904644 
 

Head Teacher: Mr E Muca (Landi)  

 
February 27, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
This is to inform you that on Tuesday 5th March 2024 your child will be attending a Careers Fair at the 
Forum in Southend. This is a great opportunity for our pupils to help them make informed decisions about 
their next steps and the options that are open to them. Year 11 pupils will be leaving at 11am and returning 
for lunch at 12:30pm. Year 10 pupils will be visiting the fair at 1 and returning to school at the end of the 
day. Pupils will be expected to wear normal school uniform on this trip and will not be allowed to bring their 
phones. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 

 
Adam Packer  
Careers Lead 


